The Randolph Southern School Corporation Board of School Trustees met for a special

meeting on Monday, July 2, 2018 at 7:30 PM in the Superintendent’'s Office Board
Room. The following members were present:

Michael D. Miller, President
Eric Retter, Vice President
Thomas E. McFarland, Member
Janet Caudle, Member

Mr. Miller called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.
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Pursuant to I.C. 26-5-4-3 the Notice of Public Hearing for the Superintendent’s
Contract was published in the Winchester News-Gazette on June 21, 2018 as well as
on the Randolph Southern School Corporation’s website.

Discussion of the proposed contract was held.

There being no further business, Janet Caudle made a motion to adjourn at 7:45 PM.

Eric Retter seconded the motion and motion carried 4-0.

The next regular board meeting will be July 16, 2018 at 7:30 PM in the
Superintendent’s Office Board Room.

Persons Attending: Donnie Bowsman, Bill Richmond, and Shawntel Baker.
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